
 

Date: March 18, 2021 

Title: Refurbishment of the Roof and Windows at the Embassy of Canada to the Netherlands in The 

Hague 

Solicitation: 21-177982 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -- 

The following Questions & Answers is in link with the Request for Proposals document mentioned above. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -- 

Questions & Answers #2 

Q9. We have discovered multiple leaks on the façade (front and back). In the scope of work, there is no 
mention of recovering the gutter. In case of carrying out the asked work, there will be a weak spot, 
with new and old zinc, on the existing wooden structure. In this case, we would like to propose a 
better solution where the gutter, as well, will be renewed to create a better product. We would like 
to know if these activities need to be added at the offer stage. 

A9. No, the Provisional Sum of 2,000 Euros as per A5., has been allowed to cater for repairs and 
replacement of the gutter pending closer inspection when access is given. 

____________________________________________________________________ 

All other conditions and requirements remain unchanged 


